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State Road (S.R.) A1A Improvements 
From north of Roberta Road to the Flagler County line 
 

Volusia County 
 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 450946-1 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

Design: Ongoing - completion summer 2025 $   2.7 million 

Right of Way: Within existing —   

Construction: Funded - fall 2025 $ 15.9 million 

*subject to change 

Marcus Lisicki, P.E. 
FDOT Project Manager 

386-943-5542 
Marcus.Lisicki@dot.state.fl.us  

CFLRoads.com 

Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT District 
Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT)  is planning 

improvements on State Road (S.R.) A1A from north of Roberta 

Road to the Flagler County line. The project will resurface the 

corridor to extend the life of the existing roadway, add 

pedestrian crosswalks, and lower the posted speed limit where 

feasible to enhance safety. 
 

Two new crosswalks equipped with Rectangular Rapid Flashing 

Beacons (RRFBs) are planned at Michael Crotty Bicentennial 

Park and Seabreeze Drive. The RRFBs flash when activated to 

alert drivers someone intends to cross S.R. A1A.  
 

Twelve other crosswalks are planned at: Sunset Boulevard; 

Ormond Breakers Condominiums; Sunrise Avenue; San Jose 

Drive; Sunny Beach Drive; Imperial Heights Drive; Ocean Grove 

Drive; Marlin Drive; Sand Dollar Drive; Ocean Aire Terrace; 

between Seabridge Drive and Sea 

Oats Terrace; and Bass Drive. 
 

The project plans to add median 

islands at Imperial Heights Drive 

and Sand Dollar Drive. The 

medians will not block side streets. 
 

Other proposed safety 

improvements include a 10-foot-

wide shared-use path on the 

southbound side of S.R. A1A. 

Lighting and drainage 

enhancements are also planned. 
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